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Subject:  
To review and update the signage around Guthrie Road and Mohawk Lane. There are School Crossing signs 
nearby, but no school (apparently there used to be one), and folks are frequently running the Stop sign, would like 
to see “Stop Ahead” signs in place of the current School Crossing signs.  

 
Details:  
2/5/2024. This item was brought forward by Ald. Wuteska to remove the school crossing ahead signs and replace 
them with stop ahead signs for the intersection of Guthrie Road and Mohawk Lane. Engineering staff have reviewed 
this request and do not have an issue with removing the school crossing ahead signs and installing stop ahead 
signs on Guthrie Road for Mohawk Lane. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing two (2) stop ahead signs would be around $200 and covered by the 2024 Building and 
Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends rescinding the previously approved resolution dated 2/16/1983 of 
“Remove the school crossing on Guthrie Rd. at Indianwood Lane and establish a school crossing on Guthrie Rd. at 
Mohawk Lane” and installation of stop ahead signs for northbound and southbound Guthrie Road for Mohawk Lane. 

 
 


